
 

Information Meeting on Sale of Assets to SharpVue Capital 
Bald Head Association 
111 Lighthouse Wynd 

Wednesday, July 27, 2022 – 10am 
Live-streamed and recorded 

 
Agenda 

 
 

Welcome 
Alan Briggs, President, BHA 
 
 
Explanation of Sale to SharpVue 
Chad Paul, President and CEO of Bald Head Island Limited and Lee Roberts, 
Managing Partner of SharpVue Capital 
 
 
Impact of the Sale on the Village of BHI 
Honorable Peter Quinn, Mayor, Village of BHI 
 
 
Impact of the Sale on the BHI Transportation Authority 
Susan Rabon, Chair, BHI Transportation Authority 
 
 
Q and A Session with BHA’s Board of Directors 
 
 
Q and A Session with BHA’s Members 
 
 
Closing 
Alan Briggs, President, BHA 
 
 


